
Major points from the Committee Meeting 25th May 2019 

1. VPC Doubles competition April 14th 

The event ran very smoothly and VPCI were pleased with the outcome. Ryman Homes had donated $300 

towards prizes. CPC has written to Ryman sounding out whether they are interested in an ongoing relationship 

with our Club and the wider Petanque community. A response is awaited. 

2. Hall Hire 

Hiring out of the clubhouse brings in significant income which pays for all outgoings thus reducing 

the cost to the occupying clubs. Terry has run this important operation almost single handedly for 

many years and has asked for assistance. A number of CPC members have volunteered to help to be 

coordinated by Terry.  

3. Pacific Pirates Fundraiser 

This annual event is scheduled for Saturday 27th July. It will support the St Kilda Gatehouse local 

charity and will be to a new format of 4 games in the afternoon followed by a dinner, dancing and 

karaoke. The event will be held at CPC’s clubhouse so will be in place of normal club social games. 

Games will be followed by an optional dinner with an open bar, so not BYO. Games entry is by 

donation and the dinner is $35 per person. The meeting agreed CPC would donate $100. The event 

will be publicised to our members on the website. 

4. Change of Committee members 

A number of Committee members will be standing down at the August AGM and replacement 

volunteers need to be encouraged to join to help with the successful running of the Club. It is 

proposed to create more ‘outside subcommittees’ to spread the workload, e’g’ catering, piste 

maintenance etc. 

5. Northern Shades and Shelter 

These are due for completion by end June. It was agreed a good idea to securely fix a few of the 

aluminium benches in the Clubhouse under the northern shades. 

6. Training 

Guy is discussing the idea of holding an ongoing training program with Jean Francois to star probably 

in spring. The guidance provided can be publicised on the website. 

7. Uniforms 

2 styles were chosen to gauge members’ preferences. Samples will be made up complete with CPC’s 

logo and an example name to show exactly what they would look like.  

8. VPCI Super Saturday 18th May 

This event went smoothly and a thankyou was received from VPCI. 

9. Storing data on Google Drive 

Agreed the Club would store important documents such as minutes, financials, games 

attendances, competition data and admin/secretarial info in Google Drive because currently this 

is held all over the place in members private files and risks being otherwise lost. A system will be 

set up. 

10.  Next Meeting 29th June 

 



 


